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8th November 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

At Captain Cook Primary School, we continuously seek to support all our children in the very 

best way that we can.  We appreciate that our children have a diverse range of needs, and 

are fortunate in having staff with a wealth of experience and expertise in supporting 

children with SEND (Special Educational Needs and Disabilities) in a wide variety of ways 

dependent on those needs. 

We would like to invite any parents who want to find out more about SEND in our school to 

a Parents’ Information evening to be held on Wednesday 13th November at 5pm in Upper 

School Hall. 

 This session will provide information about the different types of SEND, our Captain Cook 

Primary School approaches to supporting children with additional needs, and the processes 

and systems surrounding children with SEND in Middlesbrough.  In addition, there will be an 

opportunity to speak to members of our SEND and SLT teams in order to gain further advice 

and support.  

This session is open to parents or carers of any children in school, whether they are 

already accessing SEND support, they have concerns around SEND or they simply want to 

know more about the SEND process. 

Kind regards 

 

 

Miss C Martin 

SENDCo 

 

 


